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COMMERCIALIZATION OF PARKING LOTS 
 
This is to inform the University community that the   Management, through the Internal Revenue Board has 
decided to commercialize the parking lots on the Exit Side of the University Main Gate and the Entry Side 
of the ICTC Tarmac along Oduduwa Road. 
 
To this end, the Intra-Campus Transport Committee (ICTC) has been given the mandate to commence 
collection of tolls through ticketing at the two parking lots from 01 September, 2012. 
 
Members of the University Community are hereby advised to take note for necessary compliance. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
O.I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
 
 

 
 


